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I	demand	a	fair	price	for	the	excess	solar	power	I	generate.	As	a	producer	I	
should	be	given	equal	opportunity	and	the	same	price	for	power	I	have	
generated	as	other	electricity	generators.		
	
The	pricing	increases	should	be	inline	with	all	producers	and	market	changes.	
	
There	needs	to	be	regulation	or	benchmarking	of	the	wholesale	cost	of	electricity	
to	maintain	fairness	to	consumer	and	producers.	
	
Solar	energy	is	in	abundance	and	should	be	mandatory	on	all	new	buildings	and	
dwellings	that	have	the	desired	and	appropriate	orientation/aspect.	This	would	
future	proof	the	electric	supply	system	with	environmentally	clean	sustainable	
power	for	the	future.	This	is	why	I	have	installed	solar	electricity	production	
systems	in	my	own	home.	Change	should	start	at	the	grass	roots	and	at	home.	
	
Paul	Pavlou		
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